
   

 

Michael Backstrom 
Vice President 

Regulatory Affairs 
 

Docket# 2024-SCs 
November 6, 2024 
 
Caroline Thomas Jacobs 
Director, Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
715 P Street, 20th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
SUBJECT: Southern California Edison Company’s 2024 Safety Certification Request – Addendum  
 
Dear Director Thomas Jacobs: 

Pursuant to California Public Utilities Code Section 8389(e) and (f) and the Office of Energy 
Infrastructure Safety’s (Energy Safety) Safety Certification Guidelines,1 Southern California Edison 
Company (SCE) submits this addendum to its safety certification request. 

SCE timely submitted its safety certification request on October 8, 2024, noting that Energy Safety 
was still in the process of considering its 2025 WMP Update.2 On October 31, 2024, Energy Safety 
issued a Final Decision approving SCE’s 2025 WMP Update. With the approval of its 2025 WMP 
Update, SCE has met the requirements of Public Utilities Code Section 8389 (e)(1)3 via this update 
to its original October 8, 2024 request. 

Please contact me if you have questions regarding this submission. 

 
Sincerely, 

//s// 
Michael Backstrom 
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
michael.backstrom@sce.com 

 

1 Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety’s Safety Certification Guidelines (hereinafter “Guidelines”), August 8, 2024,  
   available at Safety Certification Guidelines, pp. 6-7. 
2 See Southern California Edison Company’s Safety Certification Request, October 8, 2024, available at  
  Safety Certification Request. 
3 Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety Final Decision of Southern California Edison Company’s 2025 WMP Update, October 
31, 2024, available at Decision for SCE 2025 WMP Update. 
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